COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE. 28th April, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of Mr. Leeuwenburg's letter of the
26th instant enclosing plans in connexion with proposals to
extend the promenade deck aft and to fit an extended deck house
on top of same in the case of the S.S. "SIMON BOLIVAR", and, as
desired, I am communicating with the Socléty's Surveyors at
Amsterdam on the subject, as per copy of letter herewilth.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ROTTERDAM.
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